
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON FIRE PROTECTION 
CONTRACT FOR 2023 BUDGET YEAR 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Hamilton 
Town Board, Madison County, NY, 6:30 p.m. on November 10, 2022 at the 
Town Hall, 38 Milford Street, Hamilton for the purpose of considering 
contracting with the Village of Hamilton, New York for fire protection to be 
furnished by said Village to the fire protection district established in said town 
and known as “Town of Hamilton Village of Hamilton Fire Protection District” 
upon the following general terms, to wit:  
 
(A)The fire department of said Village shall answer and attend upon all calls in 
said district;  
(B) For such service said Village shall receive the annual sum of Ninety Seven 
Thousand Two Hundred and Thirteen Dollars and Zero Cents ($97,213.00);  
(C) The contract shall continue for One (1) year;  
(D) Such other incidental terms as may be necessary or proper in connection 
with such contracting. 
 
At such hearing any person may be heard, or comments may be submitted in 
writing via mail to 38 Milford Street, Hamilton NY 13346 or email 
s.reymers@townofhamiltonny.org; comments due by NOON on November 9. 
 
By order of the Town Board  
Dated: October 15, 2022 
 

Suzanne K. Reymers, RMC 
Hamilton Town Clerk 
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